
Welcome to Dr. Bobby Jones (DDS) 
Natchitoches’ Newest Dentist! 

 

We are ecstatic to re-welcome Dr. Bobby Jones, Dentist (DDS), as the newest 
member of the Natchitoches Dental Clinic! 
Dr. Jones brings 41 years of dental experience and is no stranger to OMC, having 
previously worked with OMC between 2011-2018.  
When asked what he enjoys most in his role, Dr. Jones shared, “People have 
unaddressed dental problems that require relief of pain and suffering, 
especially in the adult population. Patients who didn't have dental insurance in 
previous years have gone untreated for a long time as well. So, we want to treat 
them so that they can enjoy a healthy diet and improve their health overall. ” 
Reflecting on his return to OMC, Dr. Jones laughed saying, “I have a home here 
in Natchitoches, and I’m pleased to serve patients in my hometown. I’ve made 
this my home since we moved up from Baton Rouge in 2011.” 
Please join us in welcoming Dr. Jones back to the OMC family! We look forward 
to his positive dental contributions that impact our FQHC healthcare mission.  
 

OMC provides basic dental assessments, treatments, dental cleanings by a hygienist and 
referrals of complex conditions to area experts.  


